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LETTER DATED 29 JULY 1970 FROM THE PERMA~NT RE3?RJXSEN'I'ATIVE 
OF JORDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO TIE PRESIDENT 

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

On instructions from my Government, I have the honour to bring to 

Your Excellency's attention the following premeditated Israeli attack: 

Last night, 28 July, an Israeli patrol crossed the river Jordan and headed 

towards the village of Tel Es-Sukar in the northern part of the Jordan valley. 

In their retreat they laid mines on and around the mafn road in the area. 

This morning, 29 July, two of these mines exploded under two civilian cars. 

Twelve civilians were seriously injured. Among the casualties was a two-months- 

old child. The two cars were badly damaged. 

I have the honour to request that this letter be circulated as an official 

document of the Security Council. 

Please accept, etc. 

(Signed) Muhammad H. EL-FARRA 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 
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